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A Mother`s Prayer 
Dear Lord, its such a hectic day, with little time to stop and 
pray, for life’s been anything but calm, since you called me to 

be a mom... 
Running errands, matching socks, building dreams with matching 
blocks, cooking, cleaning and finding shoes, and all those things 
that young ones lose, fitting lids on bottled bugs, wiping tears 

and giving hugs, a stack of last week’s mail to read - so where’s 
the quiet time I need? 

Yet as I go to bed each night, my heart is filled with true 
love’s light as I take one last peek, I see, this treasure you 
have given me – God’s own sweet blessing sleeping there, the 

answer to a Mother’s Prayer. 
 

HOLY MASSES  
May 08, 2011. Third Sunday of Easter. Mothers` Day.           
9:00AM Holy Mass for all Mothers. 
11:00AM Msza Św. w intencji wszystkich matek. 
10:00AM Mother’s Day breakfast sponsored by Y.M.S. of R.  
Śniadanie dla wszystkich parafian z okazji Dnia Matki. Zapraszamy. 
 
May 15, 2011. Fourth Sunday of Easter. 
9:00AM Deacon Service for Stanley Vuz and Helen McDowell req. by Kaiser and 
Vuz families. + Adeline Zavatsky req. by Ruth Sarnowski and Joseph Zavatsky. 
11:00AM Polska Msza Św. za parafian. 
 



EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES  
Responsorial  Psalm  for  today  is:  Lord,  you  will  show  us  the  path  of  
life.  
  
On Sunday May 15, 2011 Deacon David Goydos will celebrate deacon`s service 
at 9:00am, and Fr. Joseph Cyman will celebrate Holy Mass at 11:00am. Fr. 
Gregory Mludzik will participate in Mission and Evangelism Workshop 2011. 
  
Monday  May  16,  2011  Parish  Committee  Meeting  @  7:00PM  
  
ACOLYTE RETREAT - Bishop Anthony Mikovsky and the clergy of the Central Diocese at their 
meeting on October 23, 2010, decided to organize Acolyte Retreat for the Central Diocese of 
the PNCC in summer of the year 2011. The retreat will be held from Tuesday, June 28 (noon), 
through Friday July 1st (at noon) 2011 at the Bishop Hodur Retreat and Recreation Center, 
Spojnia Farm, Waymart, PA. The participants will have a great opportunity to pray together in 
order to know better our Lord Jesus Christ and to spend a wonderful time with “old” and “new” 
friends. The deadline for registration is June 19, 2011. Cost of retreat: $65. Registration Forms 
and Information Sheet are at the parish office. 
 
Please   pray   for   all   the   sick   and   shut-­‐‑ins   especially   for:   Marian   Sowa,   Caren   Lagerstrom, Joseph  
Zavatsky,   Edwin   Zulkowski,   Jean  Manowiecki,   Bp.  Anthony  Rysz,   Bp.   John   Swantek,   Fr.   Senior  
Eugeniusz   Stelmach,   Julia   Paluszek,      Theodore   Ciulac,   Catherin   Zglobicki,   Catherin   &   Frank  
Kusniesz,  Wanda  and  Andrew  Closterman,  and  all  in  need  of  our  prayers. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism: Arrangements should be made at least two weeks prior to 
the ceremony. 
Sacrament of Matrimony: Arrangement should be made at least six months in 
advance. Contact the Pastor before setting a date or making final plans. 
Emergencies, Sickness and Death should be reported to the rectory office 
immediately. 
 
Welcome to Our Visitors - We welcome all our visitors who are present with us for 
worship this Sunday! Please introduce yourself to the Pastor after Mass, please 
write your names in the guest book located in the vestibule of the church. Please 
remember that you are always welcome to join us in worship at Transfiguration of 

Our Lord Parish. 
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